
























































Mathaba, the oldest serving staff member of RSDA has been with the organisation 
for 25 years.
“In the last 25 years the RSDA has been transformed from just a farmers organisation into one of the most respected farmers association lobby-
ing and advocating for policies that support small farmers.”

“We have developed an enviable track record for supporting small farmers and increasing participation together with our members around the 
regions we work. We should be really proud of our achievements.”

“This success is not just down to those who work or have worked at the RSDA, it is down to everyone within the farmers associations. This 
covers many dedicated individuals including volunteers and employees at RSDA, donors,  media and partners; everyone has contributed to our 
success and as we celebrate 25 years, my message is that RSDA should continue supporting farmers.”



Morena Pule Tsoakae the local chief of Masemousu Chechane:
RSDA came at the right time in my village as my people are faced with so much hunger.
The donations of chickens and trainings are important but the big challenge is the climate change. We have a bad drought resulting in poor har-
vest but members of RSDA have been able to continue with harvest as their methods of farming are different. I wish RSDA happy 25 years and 
hope their work in my village continues beyond this celebration.
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